
Jomsky, Mark 

Subject: RE: 11/2 Council Agenda 

From: Tricia Keane [mailto:trickeane@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2015 8:36AM 
To: Peretz, Charles 
Cc: Houser, Stacy 
Subject: Rec & Parks Commission - Letter of Resignation 

Dear Charles, 

This might be one of those times when "bittersweet" really is an accurate word for the 
situation. I am writing to resign my position on the Recreation & Parks Commission, effective 
immediately. I am incredibly excited that I have been offered an opportunity to continue to 
serve the City of Pasadena as a member of the City's Planning Commission. However, I truly 
will miss the wonderful Commissioners and City staff members who have served on and worked 
with this Commission in the years that I have been involved. 

You, Stacy, Loren, and all the City staff members who have worked with this Commission are 
quintessential professionals, always prepared for the meetings, always responsive to the 
Commissioners, and always willing to interject a little humor into the situation. My fellow 
Commissioners are ever an example of the asset that the City has in its residents. 

It has been my pleasure to serve on this Commission, and I wish everyone the best. 

Thank you, 
Tricia Keane 

11/02/2015 

Item 6 


